
Feedback on Wheelchair-Friendly Spaces 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding the wheelchair-

friendly spaces in our community, specifically focusing on accessibility and usability for 

wheelchair users. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the efforts made to create accessible entrances to buildings such 

as [insert specific locations]. The ramps are well-constructed, and the signage is clear, which 

greatly benefits members of our community. 

However, I would like to bring to your attention a few areas for improvement. In [insert 

location], the pathway leading to the entrance is often obstructed by [describe any issues, such as 

debris, construction, etc.]. This not only makes navigation difficult but poses a safety hazard. 

Additionally, the height of some of the accessible buttons for elevators at [insert specific 

locations] is not compliant with the recommended standards, making them challenging for some 

users. 

Thank you for considering this feedback. I believe that by addressing these issues, we can 

enhance the experience for wheelchair users, thereby fostering a more inclusive environment in 

our community. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


